
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

October 2, 2020 4:45 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, Chaplain Marian Wasierski for finding this prayer through our 

Milwaukee ELCA Synod. We have been saying this prayer with our residents 
since March. Please join us and say it every day at 9:30 am! 

We pray to you, Almighty God, in this time of the Coronavirus. You are our refuge and 
strength, a very present help in time of trouble. Do not let us fail in the face of this 
evolving event. Uphold us with your love, and give us the strength we need. Help us in 
our confusion, and guide our actions. Heal the hurt, console the bereaved and afflicted, 
protect the innocent and helpless, and deliver any who are still in peril; for the sake of 
your great mercy in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

Campus Update 
● Carryover reminder on visitor restrictions. I know I’ve mentioned these points a 

lot over the past few weeks, but there just isn’t a lot of news and this is an 
important part of fulfilling our resident’s needs. Plus, each time I’ve updated this I 
have connected one more of our residents' loved ones with our schedulers to 
make these visits happen.  

○ Terrace Independent Living outside visits have been allowed for some 
time now, with no appointments needed.  

○ Terrace residents are able to leave campus without limitation. We only ask 
that they screen in upon their return. A self-screening station is available 
at our STU entrance or they can screen in at our CD entrance during 
normal reception hours or our Health Care Center entrance 24 hours a 
day. 

○ Courtyard and Rivers Oaks - Assisted Living scheduled outside visits 
began last week by appointment. 

○ Health Care Center outside visits are also by appointment and will begin 
Monday, October 5th.  

○ Please let me know if you have any questions at all and/or are unaware of 
how to schedule these. I will put you in contact with the correct team 
member. 



 

○ As of right now, the Assisted Living and Health Care Center visits are 
restricted to two visitors at a time. This allows all residents to have visitors, 
so please combine family members.  

○ No inside visits are allowed in any program areas at this time.  
   

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


